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Statement from House Republican Leader Jim Townsend (Artesia) on policy to block unvaccinated New 
Mexicans from public participation in the upcoming special and regular Legislative sessions: 
 
“The public should find it eerily unnerving that the same politicians who have held public meetings in 
the Capitol and across the state, including a climate summit, now want to again limit public participation 
in our upcoming legislative sessions. Last year they put up a fence blockade and called the national 
guard, this year they’ve decided to ask for your medical records and take away your second amendment 
rights. Elections have consequences and these politicians need to be put on notice that people’s voice 
matters, and not just public input in favor of the Democrats.” 
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